
SPEED WATCH TRAINING 

 

 

 
 

 

The Oshkosh Police Department will be holding a Speed Watch Training Session on Tuesday, October 25, 

2011 at 6 pm in the Erickson Room of the Oshkosh Police Department. 

 

Speed Watch training will consist of about one hour of classroom instruction and one hour of hands on 

instruction.  To become a Speed Watch member, you will need to pass a background investigation and 

complete the training.  The age requirement has been changed and is now open to 15 year olds who are 

attending high school and shall be accompanied by an adult parent or guardian to the training and while 

a Speed Watch member. 

 

Speed Watch is a volunteer program where volunteers operate the radar at various locations 

throughout the City of Oshkosh and keep a record of speed violators.  The records are turned into the 

Oshkosh Police Department and a letter is sent to the vehicle owner advising them of the speed 

violation.   

 

The class is limited to 16 persons and training is on a first come, first serve basis.  A waiting list will be 

completed if there are more than 16 people wishing to attend.     

 

All Speed Watch volunteers are required to participate for 8 hours a year. 

 

Please call Officer Joe Nichols at 236-5742 to schedule for the training or if you have questions. 


